
 

 

 

Heather M. Tebbetts 
Manager, Rates and Regulatory Affairs 
9 Lowell Rd. 
Salem, NH 03079 

Heather.Tebbetts@libertyutilities.com 

 

 

November 15, 2021 
Via Electronic Mail 
 
Dianne Martin 
Chairwoman 
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 
21 South Fruit St., Suite 10 
Concord, NH 03301-2429 
 

Dear Chairman Goldner: 

Re:  DE 17-189; Liberty Utilities (Granite State Electric) Corp. d/b/a Liberty 
Petition to Approve Battery Storage Pilot Program 

 
Enclosed for filing in the above-referenced docket please find Liberty’s Q3 report as required under the 
Settlement Agreement in Docket No. DE 17-189. 

 

Thank you for your attention to this matter.  Please do not hesitate to call if you have any questions. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Heather M. Tebbetts 

 

Attachments 

Cc: Service List 


